
Advertisement for Bids 
 

Sealed Bids for the construction of Poplar Springs Lake Pier Renovation, Land & 
Water Conservation Fund, Project No. 28-00700, City of Poplarville, MS will be 
received by the Mayor and Board of Alderman at City Hall, 200 Highway 26 East, 
Poplarville, MS 39470, 601-795-8161 until 5:00 pm, (Local Time) August 29, 2023, 
and shortly thereafter will be opened and publicly read aloud. 
 
The pier renovation work includes demolition of existing decking, pier framing, and 
hand rails, installing new decking, framing, and hand rails on the existing piles, 
demolition and construction of a pavilion, and signage.  All Documents required for 
bidding purposes may be obtained at the office of Dungan Engineering, P. A., 
located at 1574 Highway 98 East, Columbia, MS 39429 upon payment of $50.00 
non-refundable for each set. 
 
Minority and Woman Owned Business Enterprises are solicited to bid on this contract 
as prime contractors and are encouraged to make inquiries regarding potential 
subcontracting opportunities, equipment, material and/or supply needs.  
 
The City of Poplarville is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and hereby notifies all 
bidders will be afforded the full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation 
and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, religion, sex, 
national origin, age, disability, sexual preference, marital or veteran status, or any 
other legally protected status in consideration for an award.   
 
Bid preparation will be in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders bound in the 
Documents.  The Town of New Hebron reserves the right to waive any informality or 
irregularity in the bids received and to reject any and/or all bids.    
 
 
 July 18, 2023    Louise Smith, Mayor   
  Date     City of Poplarville 
 
 

 
Advertise On: July 26, 2023 

August 2, 2023 


